

Langho and Billington St. Leonard's Church of England Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs. Kathryn Pym BA (QTS) Hons M.Ed

Dear Future Headteacher,

On behalf of the children at St Leonard's we would like to tell you why our school is such an amazing place to learn.

Lots of exciting things happen at our school including religious and educational trips and frequent church services outside of lockdown.

We are very fortunate to have a new extension which offers two large classrooms, a studio hall and a meeting room. We have also added a M.U.G.A which classes use regularly to stay jit and healthy.

Visitors to our school comment on how well behaved we are. We respect our teachers and our peers and we try our best to live out our school vision: to grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and saviour Jesus Christ.



Langho and Billington St. Leonard's Church of England Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs. Kathryn Pym BA (QTS) Hons M.Ed

We are very proud of our school and we are looking for a new head teacher who:

- is kind
- is caring and understanding
- is firm but fair
- can handle responsibilities well
- can show gospel values towards others.

Thank you for taking the time to read our letter and we hope to see you soon.

The School Council.